

PSCA 2014 Board of Directors

Washington Avenue to Tasker Street & 6th Street to Broad

Pam Zenzola President

Angel D'Ippolito Vice President

Sarah Anton Treasurer/ Beautification

Christopher Di Capua Secretary/Parks

Joe Antonellis
Trash & Recycling

Andrew Emma Beautification

John DiGiulio At Large

Jared Klein Zoning

Christine Knapp Past President

Ricardo Silva Community Outreach

llene Wilder Fundraising

Tom Wyatt Education

Dear Passyunk Square Neighbor:

Thanks to you for your continued support which makes it possible for us to provide so many wonderful services to our community. As we reflect back on the past year, we are grateful to so many engaged community volunteers that have made our organization strong and our neighborhood so vital. We have accomplished so much and look forward to continuing to make our community an even better place to live in 2015. Whether you chipped in at a clean-up, participated in our home tour, volunteered on a committee, or simply attended our general meetings and shared your ideas, you were critical to our success and we hope you will keep on participating.

The PSCA is a volunteer-led and self-funded non-profit, and which runs on your donations of money and time! Every dollar raised will directly support weekly litter pick-up, tree planting and maintenance, education reform, neighborhood outreach and more!

Please consider making a <u>fully tax-deductable donation</u> to the Passyunk Square Civic Association, to help us maintain our momentum. You can donate on our website, <u>www.passyunksquare.org</u>, via PayPal or send us a check payable to Passyunk Square Civic Association, at P.O. Box 18052, Philadelphia, PA 19147. If your company or organization participates in the annual United Way Appeal, Passyunk Square Civic Association is a listed donor. Or, if your company offers a match program, we hope you will consider our organization. Whichever way you decide to contribute, we will put every dollar to good use here in our community. Listed below are just a few of our accomplishments over the past year:

Organization: Conducted the first ballot election, gaining five new Board members

Community Outreach: Developed a series of ELS Classes, now offer Spanish translation of our Newsletter, Hosted a series of Language Exchange Sessions

Education: - Revived the education committee and expanded the focus

Communications: Newsletter, Facebook and Twitter followers have all increased in the past year. FB from 966 to 1317, Twitter 2200 to 3402

Town Watch: Attended monthly meetings with Third District Police; held flashlight parades throughout the community for safety awareness.

To read more please visit our website: www.passyunksquare.org

Thank you for your support. TOGETHER WE DO MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

Pamela Zenzola President, PSCA

Ilene Wilder Fundraising Chair, PSCA